
North Beckton News 

Autumn Term: Issue 2                         Next week =  Lunch Menu: Week  3                                                          14/9/18    

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It was lovely to see so many of you at our Welcome meetings this week to hear about your child’s learning in 

the week ahead. Year 6 parents, please be reminded that your meeting is on Monday; either 9.20am or 5pm. 

Two separate letters have come out this week; one regarding meetings about the future of school and one 

about the KS2 data from last year. Please come and ask if you have any questions about either of these things. 

Regards, Alison Helm: Head Teacher 

Autumn Term Events: 

Weds 19th September: Parents’ Meeting 

with Governors to discuss options for the 

future of the school—9.20am OR 5.00pm 

Friday 21st September: Parents’ Meeting 

with Governors to discuss options for the 

future of the school—9.20am  

Tuesday 2nd October: School photogra-

pher in for individual photographs 

w/c Monday 15th October: Book Fair at 

School 

Weds/Thurs 17th and 18th October: Par-

ents’ Evenings 

22nd—26th October: Half Term Holiday 

Wednesday 19th December School closes 

for Christmas holidays at 1.30pm 

 

We All Belong:  

With resilience and respect,  

we are all determined to suc-
ceed. 

 

We all try our best 

Everyone shows respect 

 

Altogether - we are equal 

Learning together 

Listening to each other 

 

Being kind and under-
standing 

Enjoying friendship 

Leading the way 

Open to new ideas 

No matter what happens, we don’t give 
up 

GO North Beckton GO! 

Edible Playgrounds: Trees for Cities 

I am delighted to announce that the school has been success-

ful in a bid to work in partnership with the above charity. 

Please look on their website to see more about what they do 

but generally the plan is to use some of the field and play-

ground for a ‘growing’ area  for plants, fruit and vegetables. 

We are very keen that everyone will become involved in this 

including parents and the wider community. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjC7K2Y8K_dAhUwxIUKHRkqCxwQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stamfordhill.haringey.sch.uk%2Fedible-playgrounds-stamford-hills-first-crop-is-a-success%2F&psig=AOvVa
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiKqu_I8K_dAhXqzIUKHTZSBN4QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.getwestlondon.co.uk%2Fnews%2Fwest-london-news%2Fealing-mayor-cuts-ribbon-two-10471344&psig=AOvVaw2MA


 LUNCHTIME STAFF NEEDED 

We are looking to recruit more staff to 

work in the school as Lunchtime Supervi-

sors. This is everyday from 11.45am—

1.15pm. If you are interested in applying 

for this role, please come and speak to Mr 

Mansuria in the school office, who will be 

able to give you an application form and 

answer any questions that you might have. 

We’re delighted to announce 

that the school has been 

awarded ‘Gold’ in the School 

Games Kitemark programme. 

This is testament to the hard 

work Mr Sparrowhawk and 

the PE team have put in over 

the previous year to develop 

our sports competition pro-

gramme and the quality of 

our PE lessons. 

Well done PE team! 

Who to speak to if you have concerns or questions? 

We understand that sometimes you have concerns or ques-

tions that you would like to talk about. In the first instance, it 

is important that you speak with the class teacher at the start 

or end of the day. If you think this isn’t the most appropriate 

person to speak to, then these are our year group leaders 

who are in charge of all the classes in each year group. 

Year Group Leaders: 

Nursery =  Mrs Girzarde 

Reception = Mrs Girzarde/Mrs Tran 

Year 1 = Ms Mesina 

Year 2 = Ms Kurup 

Year 3 = Ms Howe 

Year 4 = Mrs Goldsmith 

Year 5 = Ms Donovan 

Year 6 = Mrs Dereli 

 

After speaking with the teacher and Year Group 

Leader, if you still do not think your concern 

has been addressed, these are the members of 

SLT who are in charge of each section of the 

school. 

Senior Leadership Team: 

EYFS = Mrs Girzarde 

Years 1-3 (KS1) = Mrs Nebo 

Years 3—6 (KS2) = Mrs Ramage 

Deputy Head for Inclusion = Mrs Ojo 

Deputy Head for Curriculum = Mrs Kettory 

Please also note that the following members of 

staff are also available to help address any con-

cerns or questions. 

Attendance and Absences: 

Mrs Omer 

Concerns regarding pupils’ behaviour  

and parental support: 

Mrs Harris and Mr Younis 

 

Holiday Homework Projects 

In assembly this week, some of the children 

shared some of the amazing holiday projects 

with us. We will be putting this on display 

around the school so there will be opportuni-

ties for everyone to look at them. 

Windows . . . 

Hopefully you have noticed that the remainder 

of the school windows have been replaced over 

the summer. We are really pleased with how 

smart these make the school look. 


